
 

Croydon Camera Club Newsletter – 12 January 2020 

Chairman’s Viewpoint 

Club Matters 

Our first meeting of the year saw the third round of the DPI competition.  Congratulations go to Bett 

Atherton, Jack Bates, Steve Brooker, Tom Sherrin, Keith Ash, David Beard, Iggy Tavares, Michael West 

and Jeff Winchurch who all received a mark of 10 for at least one of their images. 

I would also like to remind everyone of the forthcoming SPA Biennial Exhibition, entries for which close 

at the end of January.  Prints and entry fees are due to be handed in at the club at the meeting on 29 

January.  Full details are on the forum, link below. 

http://forums.croydoncameraclub.org.uk/viewtopic.php?f=4&t=3310 

Sports Photography – 15 January 2020 

This week, we welcome Ady Kerry to talk about sports photography.  Ady is an editorial photographer 

whose website, link below, features a diverse range of work. 

https://adykerry.photoshelter.com/index 

Mobile Phone Competition – 22 January 2020 

A reminder about the mobile phone image competition.  Full details were in last week’s newsletter.  

Entries, via PhotoEntry, close at midnight Monday, 20 January. 

Links for PhotoEntry and Instructions 

https://compent.photoentry.uk/compent/ 

http://croydoncameraclub.org.uk/WebSiteArchive/PhotoEntryGuidance.pdf 
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